
GLOUCESTER NSW 2422


Please delete my personal information before publication.


Director – Resource Assessments

Planning Services

Department of Planning & Environment

GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001


Rocky Hill Coal Project – Application No SSD-5156

Stratford Coal Extension Project No. SSD 4966 MOD1


Dear Sir/Madam


I oppose the Rocky Hill Coal Project and the modification to the Stratford Coal 
Extension Project.


I am a Gloucester resident. My husband and I settled here 30 years ago, worked hard 
to establish a business and raised 6 children, all of whom work in industries other than 
coal mining. This mine is too close to our town and for ALL the obvious reasons should 
be opposed. We have much to offer in our beautiful environment, thriving tourism 
industry, dairy, beef and horticulture industries, incredible biodiversity and expanding 
population, all of which GRL have failed to address in their amended EIS.


Intelligent people are tired of listening to the same old rubbish that spews out of 
mining lobbyists, government bodies, coal companies and a handful of mindless twits in 
our town. 


Australia is failing to address the climate action agenda and continues to fall back on 
an industry that is now no longer needed or welcome. Please tell GRL to pack up and 
go home, Gloucester is tired of division and hate in our community created by the 
extractive industries and the NSW government.


I have not made a reportable political donation.


Thank You





